
 

 

Impaired Driving  
CHSP Emphasis Area  
Workgroup Zoom Meeting 
Wednesday, September 9, 2020 
10:00 to 12:00  
 
 
Attendees: 
Gary Macdonald, Roosevelt Co Commissioner/ DUI Task Force 
Michele Snowberger, General Counsel, MVD-DOJ 
Beth Morrison, Alliance for Youth/Cascade Co Prevention Specialist 
Alyssa Johnson, Trauma Systems Manager, DPHHS 
Barb Ritter, Jefferson Co DUI Task Force 
Chad Newman, Law Enforcement Liaison, MDT 
Curtis Weiler, AMDD, DPHHS 
Hannah Yang, Epidemiologist, DPHHS 
Mark Keeffe, Data Analyst, MDT 
Eric Belford, Operations Bureau- Motor Carrier Services, MDT 
Sgt. Matthew Kazinsky, Traffic Section, Missoula Police Department 
Rebecca Connors, Driver Services, MVD-DOJ 
Steve Schmidt, Missoula DUI Task Force/ Drive Safe Missoula 
Maureen Ward, Injury Prevention, DPHHS 
Chad Parker, Traffic Safety Resources Prosecutor- AGO 
Thomas Danenhower, Montana Municipal Interlocal Authority 

Kent Haub, Alcohol Beverage Control (ABC)- DOR 

Kevin Dusko, Impaired Driving Program Manager, MDT 

Pam Langve-Davis, CHSP Manager, MDT  

 

Purpose of Meeting:  Update and confirm workplan opportunities 

The emphasis area strategies were approved at the July 15, 2020 meeting. 

The attendees discussed strategy opportunities to be included in workplan and provided a description of 
program or project opportunity noting whether the effort was an annual, ongoing, or had a specific time for 
completion. Each opportunity includes a lead(s)  to provide updates to the chair, lists the alignment of a 
specific safety plan if appropriate, includes reference of best practices and proven countermeasures, and  
either an outcome or an output as a measure of success.  

The workplan matrices will be a reference for regular reporting and will be used to update the annual 
workplan for the next five years of the 2020 CHSP.  

Participants worked through the matrices and provided input on opportunities. The chair and CHSP 
coordinator followed up on a few opportunities with program experts for inclusion in matrix. Final input 
due by end of Monday, September 14.  

The final workplan will be included in the 2020 CHSP and posted to the CHSP site at a future date.  

 

 

 

 


